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According to 2017 research by the IBA LPRU, one in 

two female lawyers in commercial practice have been 

bullied in connection with their employment. Almost 

one in three have been sexually harassed, while a 

similar percentage of their male counterparts have been 

bullied in the workplace. These findings, drawn from a 

survey of 6,000 lawyers globally, coincide with growing 

global awareness about the prevalence of misconduct 

at work. In the legal, media, entertainment and 

political sectors, to name just a few, the past 12 months 

have seen a steady flow of high-profile allegations of 

bullying and harassment. While such conduct is never 

acceptable in the workplace, it is particularly repugnant 

in an industry – such as the legal profession – based on 

integrity and high ethical standards.

Following on from the LPRU’s Women in 

Commercial Legal Practice Report, which outlined 

these and other challenges facing female lawyers, 

the LPRU has committed to undertaking a new 

survey focused on the nature and prevalence 

of bullying and harassment in the global legal 

profession. The purpose of this research is to 

provide an empirical basis for developing informed 

recommendations and effectively engaging with 

firms and practitioners. The survey is now live – 

please complete it and distribute it widely through 

your networks. More data means a more complete 

picture of bullying and harassment in the legal 

profession, which in turn means better analysis and 

greater prospects of achieving change.

Please complete the survey:
www.ibanet.org/harassment-survey.aspx


